
Airport Spur WIS 119 Project Information

The Wisconsin Department 
of Transportation (WisDOT) 
is continuing bridge 
maintenance work along               
WIS 119 (Airport Spur) to help 
maximize its serviceable life. 
The following long-term closure 
is scheduled as part of the next 
phase of this project. Crews 
will be replacing joints and 
bearings on the bridges over             
Howell Avenue.

Beginning Monday, October 14: 
• Westbound WIS 119 at

Howell Avenue (WIS 38) is
scheduled to close to traffic
for approximately 30-days
beginning Monday, October 14,
by 3 a.m.

Detour:
» Motorists leaving the airport can exit at Howell Avenue, and continue west on

Grange Avenue to rejoin westbound WIS 119 at the nearby on-ramp.

Westbound WIS 119 (Airport Spur), at Howell Avenue 
(WIS 38) to Close Long-Term
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Please note all closures are weather dependent and subject to change

Find us online at:
projects.511wi.gov

Find us on Twitter at:
@WisDOTsoutheast
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